Diocese of
Green Bay

April 8, 2021

Deacon Everett Doxtator
Immaculate Conception Parish
145 Saint Joseph Dr.

Oneida, WI 54155-8914

Email: srdenstjoseph@gmail.com

Dear Deacon Doxtator and the Parishioners of Immaculate Conception Parish and
St. Joseph Parish, Oneida:

[t is with a joyful heart that I share the good news with all of you, as to the appointment of
Father Paul Paider as Pastor of Immaculate Conception Parish and St. Joseph Parish,
Oneida, to be effective July 1, 2021.

Father Paider was born in Green Bay and was ordained in 1992. Most recently, Father Paul was
the Pastor of St. John Parish and St. Mary Parish, Menasha. Prior to serving the people in
Menasha, he was pastor of parishes in Mishicot, Francis Creek, Kossuth, and Black Creek.

As followers of Jesus Christ walking in the spirit of Romans 15:7 “Therefore welcome one
another as Christ has welcomed you, for the glory of God.”, please join me in welcoming
Father Paul to your parish, as we walk together as missionary disciples for the glory of God!
May the Holy Spirit bless and guide you and your families with His very best,

Sincerely in Christ,

Reverend Donald Everts
Chair, Priest Personnel Board
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